
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 5/10/2021 5:31 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
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05/10/2021 

M R  Christopher Mckerrell 
16 St. Andrews GTE 
Elanora Heights NSW 2101 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

The Seawall should not be extended further towards South Narrabeen. As a surfer I 'm extremely concerned 
about being washed against the giant wall in large swell. Large swell drags you down the beach and we'll be 
stuck in a walk if  whitewash getting washed against a giant concrete wall, unable to get into the beach. 
Narrabeen beach is a surf destination and It will be an absolute death trap! 
It 's an eyesore and we certainly don't need it extended any further than the original plan. 
This is a bandaid idea which will not last and is a complete waste o f  money and resources. 
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